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HOLIDAY GREETINGS!  On Sunday, December 13, 2020, your fellow New 
River Chapter members participated in a Zoom meeting to share a toast 
and bid 2020 farewell as well as look ahead to 2021!  I’ve heard it said that 
‘20 is finally turning ‘21 so we can now begin to legally drink to better times! 

Special thanks to President Steve Tucker, Membership Chair Mik Mikulan, 
Treasurer Bob Worley, Surviving Spouse Liaison Barbara Sears, and  

Scholarship Chair Cathy Ehrhardt, along with member Jim Need, myself and member 
spouses Bobbie Worley and Sharon Need for their participation in the Zoom call.  We 
were treated to a special “Holiday Poem” by Barbara Sears…if she’s willing and can 
share, I’ll plan to send it along to everyone after the holidays. 

Chapter Dues:  Treasurer Bob Worley recently e-mailed dues statements to our 
members, along with a note about those who have pre-paid their dues and their future 
years of continuing support for our New River Chapter.  Please contact Bob using this 
e-mail if you have any concerns about your statement; of course, adding years to the 
$20/year dues is always appreciated! 

EOY Donations:  The end of the year can also be a good time to help our New River 
Chapter’s Scholarship fund.  If you would like to make a tax-deductible donation – in 
any amount – please contact Treasurer Bob Worley and send a check to our Chapter 
at PO Box 1202, Jefferson, NC 28640.  And THANKS! 

New Website look!  If you haven’t been on the site recently, you can open it using 
www.newrivermoaa.org where you will note a whole new look to the links and content 
publicizing activities of the New River Chapter in 2020.  Bookmark the site to stay 
connected to the Calendar for activity news when we begin again in April 2021! 
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One final note in 2020:  Be sure to connect to the “Take Action” link in the header to 
make yourself aware of the many, important issues that are being championed by our 
Military Officers Association of America and ways in which you can add your name, 
your voice and your support to messages being sent to our legislators on their 
advocacy efforts. It's because of people like you that MOAA is as successful as it is on 
Capitol Hill. Thank you for being the embodiment of MOAA's commitment to Never 
Stop Serving. 
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